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Hello,

I would like to register my opposition to the HyVee freestanding liquor store on the corner of
D'nofrio and Mineral Point Rds. There are at least 10 stores in the area that sell alchol of
various types including Metcalf, Steves, Target, Pick and Save, Woodman's and Brennan's
Cellars. Brennan's and Steve's already offer the 'upscale' type of experience HyVee states they
wish to have.

There is the additional, and just as concerning issue of compounding traffic problems on an
already very busy intersection and street as people pull in and out of the parking lot. Traffic is
frequently backed up. In the next year, multi unit housing development are being built on the
Pizzeria Uno site which will funnel even more traffic onto the congested street.

I feel HyVee must have some assurances this will go through since they are already working
in the building. Although they are a very good company and I'm sure will do their best, the
hours and location of this store do not fit well in the neighborhood.

Thank you for your consideration.
Jayne Meyer

201 Randolph Dr
Madison
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